
 

 

First Year Demonstrates Strength 

South Gippsland Shire Council celebrated its achievements and adopted the 2016/17 Annual 

Report at its meeting today. 

The Annual Report provides a detailed account of Council’s achievements, challenges and 

performance measures for the 2016/17 financial year. 

The report opens with a number of achievements that Council completed in the last twelve 

months as requested by the community.   

The report also highlights that $152 million has been received in funding over the last few 

years to complete key projects for the community and other highlights fulfilled through the 

2013-2017 Council Plan that has now come to an end. 

 

South Gippsland Shire Mayor Councillor Ray Argento reflected on the first financial year of 

the Council term. 

 

“We are so proud to have the 2016/17 Annual Report finalised so we can acknowledge the 

first year of our Council term. 

 

“Council is pleased to have completed the groundwork for our future endeavors, building a 

base for our next steps. 

 

“We are now working towards our next year of achievements and we believe the Annual 

Report demonstrates we are set in the right direction,” said the Mayor. 

 

Individuals wishing to view the 2016/17 Annual Report can visit Council’s website 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/annualreport.  
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For media enquiries, please contact the Communications team on 5662 9200 
South Gippsland Shire Council, 9 Smith St. (Private Bag 4), Leongatha 3953 
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